Watkins Community Center Community Support

In order for Watkins Community Center to continue as a viable organization
serving the Honea Path area at the lowest possible cost for those who enjoy the
benefits of the facility, your financial assistance is needed. There are several ways
through which you can help as a donor. You may make a monetary donation,
purchase a picture of the building for $20.00, or purchase a locker in one of the
classrooms that may be marked with a plague in memory or in honor of someone
for $100.00.

Please remember that as a 501(c)3 organization, your gifts are tax deductible.
Checks should be made to Watkins Community Center, Inc. Mail to Watkins
Community Center, Post Office Box 646, Honea Path, SC 29654.
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